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A message from the  

Head Teacher 

What a busy half term it has 

been. I have enjoyed 

watching our children learn 

and grow this half term and I 

am amazed with the progress 

they are making with their 

learning. 

Thank you for your positive 

feedback regarding our 

parent workshops and our 

new website. 

I hope you all have a fun-filled 

half term holiday and look 

forward to welcoming you 

back on Tuesday 25th 

February. 
 

Mrs Anderson 
 

 
Parenting: 

Good Children, Great Parents 

at Churchfields Nursery 

Starting: 5th March 2020 

Duration: 5 weeks 

Time: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. 

 

 

 

Do you want to explore new 

ideas for bringing up confident, 

happy  children?  Join this fun 

and interesting course for all 

mums, dads, nans, grandads and 

carers. 

Please complete and return a slip 

which can be found in the school 

and nursery offices. 
 
  

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

The winners of the class attendance 

award for the week beginning  

10th February are:- 
 

1st Penguin 100% 

2nd  Turtle  98.67% 

3rd Koala  95.67% 
 

Well done Penguin class 
 

 
PTA Valentine Cake Sale 

Thursday 13th February 

 
Thank you to everyone who baked and 

brought cakes for the PTA sale. 
 
 

 
Online Safety Workshop 

On Thursday 12th March at 9.00am, 

Miss Chohan will be leading a 

workshop on Online Safety.  The aim 

of this workshop is to give advice 

and techniques to support and 

protect your children in today’s 

digital world.  More information will 

be emailed to you after half term so 

please look out for this. 
 

 
STAFF TRAINING DAY 

MONDAY 24
th

 
FEBRUARY 

School and 
nursery will be 
closed after Half-
Term on Monday 
24

th
 February for 

Staff Training and 
will open as normal 

on Tuesday 25
th
 February. 

 
 

 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY ‘BOOKFAST’ 

FRIDAY 6TH MARCH 

COME TO SCHOOL IN 

PYJAMAS! 

 
World Book Day is officially on 

5th March, however, we are 

inviting parents and carers to 

our ‘Bookfast’ on Friday 6th 

March from 9-9.30 where you 

can feast upon your child’s 

favourite books.   

Children please wear pyjamas 

(no slippers – you’ll still need 

sensible shoes for a busy day!).  

Parents feel free to wear 

pyjamas too!  All children will 

be given a £1 book voucher 

which they can exchange for 

a variety of books from various 

bookshops.  Please visit 

www.worldbookday.com for 

more information.   
 

 
Diary Dates 

 
 

17-21 Feb - HALF TERM 

24 Feb - Staff Training Day 

3 Apr - Term ends 

20 Apr - Pupils Return 

8 May - Bank Holiday 

25-29 May  HALF TERM 
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